
 

305 Denver Avenue – Suite D • Fort Lupton CO 80621 • Ph: 303-857-6222 • Fax: 303-857-6224 

 
 
March 16, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
101 South 3rd Street, Suite 301 
Grand Junction, CO  81501 
 
 
RE: IHC Scott – Rifle Pit – Decision Date Extension Request 
 
 
Dear Ms. Yeldell: 
 
IHC Scott would like to request an extension to the decision date of March 17, 2023 to April 17, 2023. 
This will allow IHC Scott to provide responses back to you regarding the adequacy review comments 
and allow for adequate time for them to prepare the updated information, as well as time for you to 
review the responses for IHC Scott.  
 
IHC Scott appreciates your consideration of this request and looks forward to your response. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
J.C. York, P.E. 
J&T Consulting, Inc. 
 
 
Cc: IHC Scott 
 File 


